
CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE TO LISDA SAWNEY FROM HER CONTEMPORIES, ONE OF 

THE RECIPIENTS HONOURED BY PRIME MINISTER, THE HONOURABLE DICKON MITCHELL 

DURING THE RECEPTION HELD ON SEPTEMBER 25, 2024, IN CELEBRATION OF 

GRENADA’S 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF INDEPENDENCE IN WASHINGTON D.C. 

THE EMBASSY OF GRENADA IS HAPPY TO PUBLISH THIS MESSAGE WITH PERMISSIONS. 

    

Good morning Honorable Commissioners, 

Please join me in congratulating our Multicultural Commission Chair, Lisda Sawney on her 
well-deserved award bestowed onto her by the Prime Minister of Grenada, Honorable Dickon 
Mitchell at the ceremony commemorating the 50th Independence Anniversary of Grenada 
held last night at the Organization of American State (OAS) in Washington, DC.  Lisda 
Sawney’s leadership, hard work and dedication have truly paid off in remarkable ways.  

This prestigious award reflects her exceptional skill, hard work, and contributions to our 
Multicultural Commission and the Grenadian community, respectively. I am equally grateful 
that some of our members at the ceremony last night was thrilled to witness the bestowing 
of this special award by the Prime Minister of Grenada.  Again, congratulations to Lisda 
Sawney on a well-deserve recognition. Remain blessed.  

 -Chris Osuji   

 


